Schnellenberg Farm, Inc.
21785 Bay Shore Road
Chestertown, MD 21620

August 22,2021

Kent County Planning Office

Dear Sirs:
We have been following the possible changes in the zoning codes of Kent County.
We do not want non-ag uses in the agriculture areas- no data buildings & no solar fields.

There should be reasonable setbacks for livestock and manure buildings, but no closer than 200
meters or I think about 600 feet from our property lines.

Kent County is a beautiful farming area — do not increase the residential density possibilities in the
agriculture areas.

Although have only owned farmland in Kent County since 1978, our family finds it a very special
place.

Best,

W. Meding, President

Schnellenberg Farm Inc.
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